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A resolution setting Tuesday, July 17, 2018, at approximately 5:15 p.m.,
as the date for a public hearing by the City Council on the proposed sale of approximately 2.16 acres of
property, located at 8002 Golden Given Road East, in unincorporated Pierce County, to Mr. Ngoun Chum for
the amount of $200,000.
[Greg Volkhardt, Water Operations Manager; Scott Dewhirst, Water Superintendent]
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